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 MEMBERS ONLY WINE RECEPTION

Here we have President Brad LaRose

giving a heartfelt welcome to some of

our members aboard our 1926 Pullman

Car, which is now located adjacent to

the Museum platform and is available

for meetings, mixers, etc.  This photo

was taken at the Wine Reception for

Members Only on Saturday, June 28th.

 We were extremely pleased to have a

chance to say "Thank You" to those

members who have been involved with

the Museum, and especially the people

who helped make the move of the La

Condesa a reality.  You are all the

community of friends who make what

we do possible.

In addition to the Members Only Mixer, over the last month we have had a work
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day and two open days, when the public is welcome to enjoy the Museum.  Our

kids' area remains one of the most popular areas in the Museum, as does the

Model Railroad area.  Although much work remains to be done on the Model, it

is still an unending source of fascination to adults and children alike.  If you

haven't visited the Museum lately, please feel free to come in and see the

progress on both model layouts.  We are lucky to have some incredible

modelers working on them, and although we are not close to completion yet, the

Model Area is a great place to spend some time, watching the modelers work

and the trains run.  Below you can see two of the exquisite pieces produced by

our modelers, in addition to Dave and Judy Rohr ready to take your order on

the La Condesa, and Dad and Son contemplating an old-fashioned railroad

handcar in the Museum.
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